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MPLA Activities: 

• Communicated with members of Montana Library Association and Pacific Northwest Library 
Association about possible 2022 joint conference. MLA and PNLA have submitted proposal letters to 
MPLA for joint conference. 

 
MLA Activities 

• MLA board members made the decision to cancel the Montana Library Association conference for 
2020 because of COVID-19.  

• MLA board meeting has been rescheduled. It will be a virtual meeting either Friday, March 27, or 
Monday, March 30.  


